
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Colin J. McLorg 
14 Carlton St. Telephone: 416-542-2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-2776 
M5B 1K5 cmclorg@torontohydro.com 

2008 August 26 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 

via electronic mail 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

RE: EB-2008-0150 

Consultation on Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers 

In response to your letter of August 11, please accept this advice that Toronto Hydro, in 
collaboration with other major electricity distributors, wishes to make a presentation at the 
consultation meeting commencing September 22.  Our presentation will focus on current 
and potential measures taken by distributors to address the concerns and needs of low-
income customers, options for new initiatives that may be available to the Board, and the 
effects on distributor costs and risks that may follow the introduction of new initiatives.  In 
addition, we will provide responses to selected questions posed by Board Staff.  Please be 
assured though that at the time of presentation, we will attempt to minimize duplication of 
views already expressed.  

Please contact me if you have any concerns or questions. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

(Original signed by) 

 

Colin McLorg 

Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

416-542-2513 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  

mailto:regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

